

St Mary's Catholic First School

Plymouth



E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Fearn





Dear Parents

25th November 2016

St Mary's Catholic First School's Christmas Play – December 2016

Tuesday 6th December – 2.00 pm and 6.30 pm Wednesday 7th December – 2.00 pm and 6.30 pm



'The Nativity'

The Christmas play will be performed in our own hall at school rather than the Church as previously stated. Due to space restrictions, the school will be split into two groups across the year groups, with performances taking place on two separate days.



Each family will be issued with 2 tickets for the afternoon performance and 2 tickets for the evening for the day that their child is in the play. Due to space restrictions, we are not able to give out extra tickets.

Your child	will be performing on
Wednesday 7 th December	

The play has now been cast and there will be a separate note coming home soon to inform you which part your child has been given and details of what costume they will need to wear.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Fearn

Head Teacher